
November Elementary Board Report 
 

1. Parent Teacher Conferences held on Nov 1st and 3rd (96% attendance), Food was 
provided for staff by the Elementary Parent Advisory Group and National Honor Society 

2. Book Fair during Parent Teacher Conferences and during day, had a profit of $1805.76. 
3. Wednesday Professional development we have been having discussions about 

Standard Based Grading along with our Math Curriculum.  By the end of December, we 
will have our standards per grade level set along with vertical alignment among the 
grades. We also looked at how our standards align with the new Smarter Balanced 
assessment. 

4. Nov 3rd attended workshop on Interventions for students with behavior needs and social 
ideas to implement with them. 

5. Nov 8th - Differentiated Accountability team attended workshop- worked on 
understanding the data in Iowa Tier system and what to do with it moving forward, will 
attend two more days of training in December 

6. Nov 10th- Attended PBIS workshop with team and working on our Tier 2 students and 
interventions to put into place for them. 

 
 
 


